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Comments: Dear Official,

 

On Wednesday, March 11th I made a trip to Mesa Az from my home here in Overgaard.  When I go there I

usually take the Bush Hwy exist that takes one by Saguaro Lake, and along the Lower Salt River, and across the

Blue Point Bridge.  About a mile before, and after the bridge, I noticed signage along the road, and On the

roadway; "Watch for Horses" which was new to me since my last trip to Mesa.  I believe that this area falls w/I the

Tonto National Forest and Maricopa County.

 

I've heard of Wild Horses being along/near this area, and applaud the Officials there for their PROACTIVE and

SENSATIVE response to their Wild Horse issue.  I didn't happen to notice any horses along the way, but there

were several people out looking for them to take pictures of them.

 

I thought to myself, "Why can't our Apache-Sitgreaves Forest Officials think like that, rather just a Culling/Killing

them Proposal?  This Tonto Forest area has even less Grazing Grass being in the desert.  Seems to me we need

to have better/intelligent A-S Forest Officials making up Proposals.


